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Editor’s note

Greetings friends, this is a small update newsletter which is coming out with your Purpose magazine. From the beginning of
2014, I will endeavour to get a newsletter together every two months to keep you informed of society news, tidbits and events.
The feedback received from members is that the

newsletters are enjoyed and on the right track with the mix of content.

For the first time, members with email will receive their newsletter and Purpose online. If you have email but prefer to
receive yours the old way, please let me know, at daisym@paradise.net.nz or phone Diane at 06 8774294,

I also welcome news, articles and brief, appropriate notices.

On behalf of the president and committee, I would like to wish all of our members and families, a peaceful and joyous

Christmas.

Chuistmas Lunch

December 1st, 2013
at 1200

dt The Fishing Club
30 Nelson Quay
Ahuriri

Please phone Joan 06 877 8026
to book your seat

Transport can be arranged if required
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Thank you

The committee would like to extend our grateful thanks to The Pastor and Staff at
Village Baptist Church, Te Aute Rd, Havelock North, for supporting our Society by printing
our recent newsletters free of charge. Your generosity has helped us to regularly keep in touch

with our members. Thank you very much.

Conference 2014
In SUNNY NELSON

Check out the Purpose Magazine
for Details

AGM
The AGM of the Hawke’s Bay and East Coast Amputee

Society
will be held
On February 9th, 2014

At 1pm (please bring a plate of finger food for a shared
lunch)

Meeting commencing at 1.30pm

At The Village Baptist Church Hall

147 Te Aute Rd
Havelock North

Car Rall

o Late January or Early Feb
o (still in the planning stages)

o Get together a carful of friends
o Put your thinking caps on

» Get ready for some fun
o (all within the legal speed limit)

o Finish with a meal
+ and a well deserved drink

¢ Details will be in the J énuaiy Newsletter

Subscriptions are now overdue

If you have already paid...thankyou
If not...Please post your $10 cheque to
HB/ East Coast Amputee Society
PO Box 369 Hastings
Or pay online to
03 1518 0032642 00

Remember to include vour details so we know who the payment
came from

Important Notice

Due to the Privacy Act, it can be difficult to learn
of new amputees for our Field Officer, Geoff, to
contact. While we appreciate that some will
choose not to take up the offer of contact, some
may also miss out because we don’t know about
them. If your hear of an amputee, before or after
their surgery, or an amputee who would like a
call, for whatever reason, please give them
Geoff’s number or, if they would prefer, give
Geoff their contact details.

Geoff 021 723 609

Visit and Like
our lively
facebook page,
please ask your
tamily and friends
to like us too




